
 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER                           Week ending  20th June 2025 
 

Summer term 

 

What a lovely sunshine-filled week we have had in Preschool! 

 

This week, we have started talking all about Summer and holidays. The children have been busy sharing 

their own holiday stories and even brought in photos from family breaks, which sparked wonderful 

conversations and lots of curiosity! We have explored where people go on holiday, what we might 

pack, and how we travel there — boats, planes, trains, and cars have all been part of our journeys. 

Thank you to the families who have already shared holiday photos with us. The children have loved 

seeing each other's special memories, and it has been a great way to build language skills and social 

connections. If you haven’t sent one in yet, there’s still time — we would love to include as many as 

possible! 

 

This week we welcomed some of our soon to be Preschool children into class for their first Stay & Play 

sessions. We are so proud of how warmly and kindly the children welcomed them — helping, sharing 

toys, and showing them around. It’s a true reflection of the caring and inclusive environment we strive 

for every day. Well done, Preschool!  

 

 

 

 

Happy weekend! The Pre-School Team 😊 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

• Please remember to pre-order your child’s 

school dinner. 

• PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday 

morning. Please provide appropriate 

footwear (trainers/pumps) as we will be 

using the school field. 

• In hot weather please ensure that you apply 

suncream to your child before arriving at 

Preschool & provide a sun hat/cap. 

 

Please visit our new page on our website, all about 

how you can prepare your child for Reception. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Award 

 

Henry 

& 

Hayley 

 

 

Our photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Pre-School: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/10789

